
TOURS IN
MYKONOS

Discover the Magic of
Mykonos with Our
Exclusive Tours



GUIDED WALKING TOUR WITH
FOOD AND WINE TASTING
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Immerse yourself in the
culinary delights of
Mykonos on this guided
walking tour. Enjoy
delicious local foods and
exquisite wines while
exploring the vibrant
streets.
Price: 150 Euro
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www.toursinmykonos.com



MYKONOS OLD TOWN HISTORIC
AND CULTURAL WALKING TOUR
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Step back in time with our
historic and cultural
walking tour of Mykonos
Old Town. Discover ancient
landmarks and learn about
the island's rich heritage.
Price: 55 Euro

www.toursinmykonos.com



MYKONOS TOWN SHOPPING
AND WALKING TOUR
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www.toursinmykonos.com

Indulge in a shopping spree
through Mykonos Town.
Discover unique boutiques
and local crafts while
enjoying a guided walking
tour.
Price: 100 Euro



SMALL GROUP HALF-DAY TOUR OF
HIGHLIGHTS & DELIGHTS IN MYKONOS
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www.toursinmykonos.com

Experience the best of
Mykonos on this half-day
tour. Visit top attractions
and hidden gems with a
small group for an
intimate experience.
Price:120 Euro
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Enjoy seamless and
comfortable private
transfers around Mykonos.
Perfect for hassle-free travel
between your hotel, the
airport, and local
attractions.
Price: 100 Euro.

PRIVATE TRANSFERS IN MYKONOS



MYKONOS SOLO
ADVENTURE PACKAGE
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www.toursinmykonos.com

Embark on a solo adventure
in Mykonos. This package
includes guided tours and
activities tailored for solo
travelers looking to explore
and make new connections.
Price: 200 Euro



CONTACT US
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+30 210 6742679, 6982365718
www.toursinmykonos.com
support@toursinmykonos.com
84600, Mykonos Cyclades. Greece



THANK YOU


